
Sent: 21/04/2025 2:30:38 PM
Subject: Ref: DA2025/0132

Please do not approve the mcDonalds Development Application. The traffic in this
area, particularly on weekends, is already frustratingly slow.

The immediate area will also increasingly become residential in mix, making a
McDonalds less appropriate.

Thank you

Ian Bowden


